
Opera For Everyone 

Hansel and Gretel 

 

Saturday, July 17, 2021 at Ebina Culture Hall 

Saturday, July 24, 2021 at Yokosuka Bay Side Pocket (Yokosuka Arts Theatre) 

 

“Hansel and Gretel” by Humperdinck  is a fairy-tale opera with beautiful melodies and  

ear-catching songs.  

Kanagawa Kenmin Hall has created a special 60 minutes’ version of this opera, editing it to 

be performed with piano accompaniment. The great thing about this production is that it's 

specifically designed for a family audience, being sung in Japanese.  

In 2019, it was performed in Minami-ashigara city and Hadano city and very well received. 

This year, the production visits Ebina city and Yokosuka city.  

 

Japanese script, Drama arrangement: MIYAMOTO Masumitsu 

Director: TAOSHITA Tetsu 

 

Cast 

Hansel: AOKI Emma 

Gretel: UNOKI Eri 

Mother / The Witch: OKAMOTO Tomotaka 

Father: MIYAMOTO Masumitsu 

 

Piano: HIRAKAWA Hisano (July 17), TAKATA Keiko (July 24) 

 

Admission: ¥1,500 (Reserved seating, 4 years of age and older) 

To make a reservation, please visit the reservation counter at Kanagawa Kenmin Hall or call 

0570-015-415（10:00-18:00）. 

Contact: 045-633-3721 

https://www.kanagawa-arts.or.jp/tc 

*Please note that due to the unforeseen spread of COVID-19 or other reasons, there is a 

possibility that we will cancel any of our scheduled events.  

 

To Our Guests and Visitors, 

Please note our preventive measures against the further spread of COVID-19. 



If you have cold-like symptoms, such as fever or a cough, please refrain from visiting the 

Kanagawa Kenmin Hall. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation with the 

following measures; 

・There will be a thermal camera inspection at the main entrance. If you are detected with a 

fever higher than 37.5 ℃, you will be asked to refrain from entering into the building. 

・Please wear a mask while in the building. 

・Please sanitize your hands. Sanitizers can be found at the entrance and in other parts of the 

building. 

・Please refrain from eating and drinking in the hall. 

・Currently, we are limiting number of people who can enter the hall. Please note that 

performances may be cancelled or rescheduled due to the spread of COVID-19 and other 

unavoidable circumstances. 

 


